
Thank you all for joining the Peabody Institute for another

exciting year!  This final newsletter of 2022 shares the
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Class at the Peabody - Exploring a Mock Excavation

Students learn how to read an archaeological site -- Using a mock excavation of a local

archaeological site, one that highlights Andover's historical status as a Native American trading center,

students explore the various excavation units examining the material cutlure to determine what

activity was taking place as well as what type of settlement the site was. 

https://peabody.andover.edu/
https://peabody.andover.edu/
https://www.andover.edu/learning/peabody


Peabody’s Annual Report, welcomes a new staff member, and

tells the story of a recent trip to Bandolier National

Monument.  We wish you all a happy holiday season and

healthy New Year!

Introducing our Peabody Annual Report

2021-2022

Contributed by Emma Lavoie

Our Peabody annual report for academic year 2021-2022 has just been

released! Thank you to everyone who supported the completion of 

another wonderful year at the Peabody. Check it out here!

Tsankawi

Contributed by Ryan Wheeler

Following up on a previous post about his family visit to Arizona and

New Mexico, specifically the Petroglyph National Monument in

Albuquerque, Peabody Director, Ryan Wheeler shares another

highlight: Bandolier National Monument. 

Nick at the Museum

Contributed by Nick Andrusin 

Meet our new Temporary Educator/Collections Assistant, Nick

Andrusin! Read on to learn more about Nick and how he is helping the

Peabody with our ongoing renovation project and teaching lessons. 

READ MORE

READ MORE
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Massachusetts Archaeological Society

Monthly Meeting

Tuesday, January 17th, 2022

7:00 PM

NEW LOCATION FOR 2023 

Danvers Historical Society's Tapley Memorial Hall

Monthly meeting of the NE/Gene Winter Chapter of the

Massachusetts Archaeological Society held at the Danvers Historical

Society's Tapley Memorial Hall at 13 Page Street in downtown

Danvers, MA. 

This meeting is in-person and will be open and free to the public. For

those who are unable to attend, the meeting will be streamed live via

Zoom. For more information or to request a link to the meeting,

please send an email to: info.nechapter@massarchaeology.org

More details can be found on the MAS website and Facebook page. 

Check out our past MAS meeting episodes here!

READ MORE

UPCOMING EVENTS

EVENT INFO

TRENDING NOW

• Friends of the Peabody are making a difference in their work with NAGPRA and

repatriation. Starting January 1st, Jaime Arsenault is going to be the chairperson of the

Smithsonian Repatriation Review Committee at NMAH. And the NAGPRA Review

Committee is getting new members as well – we know Domonique DeBeaubien from the

Seminole Tribe of Florida.  

• Check out Brains On!, an award-winning science podcast for kids and curious adults

from American Public Media. We recommend listening to one of their most recent

https://www.massarchaeology.org/chapters/gene-winter-chapter/
http://info.nechapter@massarchaeology.org/
https://www.massarchaeology.org/chapters/gene-winter-chapter/
https://www.facebook.com/MassArchaeology
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https://peabody.andover.edu/2022/12/20/nick-at-the-museum/
https://www.facebook.com/events/545800440516558/?ref=newsfeed
https://naturalhistory.si.edu/research/anthropology/programs/repatriation-office/repatriation-review-committee/committee-members
https://www.nps.gov/subjects/nagpra/members.htm
https://www.brainson.org/


episodes on mummification with a discussion on "responsible archaeology." 

SUPPORT THE PEABODY

GIVE NOW
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